
From: City Council
To: Ken Silveira
Subject: RE: Car wash.
Date: Tuesday, January 05, 2021 7:52:00 AM

Good morning
Thank you for your comments.  Your email has been received, will be forwarded to the City Council and
appropriate City Staff, and made a part of the public record. 

Due to the COVID-19 Shelter in Place Orders by the County of Sonoma and State of California, City Administation
Offices are closed to the public; but City staff is answering phones and emails and making in person appointments
when needed.  Mary Gourley

-----Original Message-----
From: Ken Silveira 
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2021 7:58 PM
To: City Council <citycouncil@cityofsebastopol.org>
Cc: Mark Reese <btsinc@sbcglobal.net>
Subject: Car wash.

As a long time business owner and resident of Sebastopol I would to extend my support for the proposed full service
car wash at the Bennetti auto service location.
As a long term patron of Mark and Brad I know that the project has been well thought through and will be
implemented with a high degree of care for all concerns associated with the project.
Bennetti’s Tire Service has always had a high level of professional integrity in their business practices In our
community.
I believe there is a definite need for the project in our community. I for one have my cars washed in Santa Rosa on a
regular basis. Keeping that money in Sebastopol would be a definite benefit and convenience.
Lastly the design seems to be in keeping with our community aesthetics.
Hopefully the City of Sebastopol will quickly approve the project

Regards
Ken Silveria
Former and long time owner of Pacific Market as well as a long time resident of Sebastopol  
Sent from I my iPhone

Sent from my iPadf




